
 

Mere Garden Club, Data Protection Policy 
 

In order to comply with the General Data Protection Regulation Act (May 25th 2018), the 

Data Protection policy for Mere Garden Club is as follows:- 

 

All members’ details which are held, that is addresses and phone numbers, will only be held 

for the following purposes;- 

 

To store for membership purposes. 

To communicate with you as a Mere Gardening Club member. 

 

All data held will only be accessed by officers of the club for club purposes, and this 

information will not be shared with any third parties. The information held will be deleted 

when no longer a member of this club.  We will only contact you when necessary with 

information and about events relating to Mere Gardening Club. 

 

If more information is required then contact the club administrator (email address in on the 

contact page). 


